
December, 1977

Dear Folks: 

Time for our holiday greetings again.

All goes well at the Carlsons. We are expecting all the family home for a few days. 

Barbara got home Tuesday night, Paul thought he would come this weekend and Dave 
won’t be here until late on the 23rd, or early on the 24th.


Mary got back early in November, and has been substitute teaching at East Aurora. 
Yesterday she went to Kalmazoo, Michigan for interview, over which she had mixed 
emotions. Didn’t know whether she would take it or not even if it is offered to her. 


These are busy days for all of us. We will be with Bob’s family on Christmas day, and 
I have asked the Swansons to come on the 26th, if weather permits.


We have had some real winter weather so far, but the past day or two it has warmed 
up again, so we get a breathing spell in between.


Tonight we go to Dad’s office dinner. It is at some Holiday Inn near his office.

In November one of my attorneys had a dinner at his new home for the office and to 

celebrate my 10 years with the office. It was a nice party.

Thank you for visiting us this past year, I am sure we all enjoyed it.

Take care and have a Blessed Holiday Season

Lorraine
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